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Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
RE: Y11 Booster/Revision classes 
 
As the GCSE/BTEC exams fast approach, it is essential for students to be fully prepared to excel in their exams. To 
assist with this, we will be offering revision lessons for Y11 students aiming to succeed in their GCSEs/BTEC exams. 
 
From Tuesday 7 January, our planned intervention/revision sessions with year 11 students will resume to support them 
in preparing for their mock and final GCSE/BTEC exams. These sessions will run at the end of the school day between 
3.00 pm-4.00 pm. A timetable for the sessions can be found below. The sessions will run on a two-week timetable. 
 

Week A Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Creative Media 
 

Geography X 
band 

RE PE Y band 
H&Sc Y band 

Week B     

 Drama 
Geography Z 
band 
PE Z band 
H&Sc Z band 

English Music 
Spanish 

Computer 
Science 

 
In addition to these sessions, English, Maths, Science, and RE are targeting intervention sessions for specific students. 
The Curriculum Leader for these departments will invite students to these sessions. A timetable for these sessions can 
be found below. They will run weekly at the end of the school day. 
 

Week A& B Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Science English RE Maths 

 
By attending these sessions, students can improve their understanding of the curriculum, practice exam techniques, 
and gain the confidence they need to excel in their exams. We encourage Year 11 students to participate in these 
valuable sessions. Your support in motivating your child to attend regularly will be greatly appreciated.  
 
We understand that the GCSE exams can be stressful for students, and we want to assure you that we are here to 
support them every step of the way. We believe students can achieve their academic goals and fulfil their potential with 
dedication, hard work, and the right resources. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss J Grimes 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


